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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Negotiations for the new contract will be starting soon. We are hopeful that we can negotiate the best contract 

for everyone. Once we have reached an agreement, we will set a contract voting date. 
 
 

I am excited to see everyone at this year’s Labor Day Parade! We hope to see members, their families, as well 

as contractors join in. We need to show the community that we are UNION STRONG! Also, we are lucky to 

have our own Bubba C’s catering the event with a delicious chicken dinner after the parade at the hall. 

 

 Don’t wait to be union… Show your support and brotherhood every day! 

 

Fraternally, 

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 

            

 


